
 

            

 

 
           September 11th, 2025 

 
  
Magdalena Czeredys, PhD  
Department of Stem Cell Bioengineering 
Mossakowski Medical Research Institute, Polish Academy of Sciences 
 
 
Dear Dr. Czeredys, 
 
This letter is to confirm that I will be happy to collaborate on your project entitled  
“Role of Store-Operated Calcium Entry dysfunction in striatal neurodevelopmental pathology of 
Huntington’s Disease”. 
 
In case the funding application is successful, I will provide you and your lab members with 
access to the 10x Genomics platform for scRNA-seq experiments, along with necessary training. 
 
You are welcome to visit my laboratory to discuss these experiments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
dr hab. Cecilia Winata 
Laboratory of Zebrafish Developmental Genomics,  
International Institute of Molecular and Cell Biology in Warsaw;  
4 Ks. Trojdena Street 02-109 Warsaw 
 
 


